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Jacqueline Bryan

From: Matthew Adams <Matthew.Adams@lincolnshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 September 2022 11:42
To: Planning
Cc: John McKeown; Tim Snell
Subject: 22/01109/FUL - High Ridge Top Street Askham Newark
Attachments: ufm6_External_Consultation.rtf

External Message - Be aware that the sender of this email originates from outside of the Council. Please be cautious when 
opening links or attachments in email 

 

Dear John 
  
Thank you for consulting me on this. 
  
Having reviewed the available historic environment data and given the existing level of disturbance on this site from 
previous development, it is unlikely that the proposal will have a significant on any surviving archaeological remains. 
  
Consequently no further archaeological input is required for this application. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Matt 
  
Matthew Adams 
Historic Environment Officer 
Lincolnshire County Council 
County Offices, Newland, Lincoln LN1 1YL 
  
Mobile: 07880 420410 
Email: matthew.adams@lincolnshire.gov.uk 
Teams: Chat with me 
Website: www.lincolnshire.gov.uk 
  

 
  
  
  
 
Note: We are a Microsoft Office site. Our base version is 2010. Please make sure that files you send can be 
read in this format. Any form of reproduction, dissemination, copying, disclosure, modification, distribution 
and/or publication of this e-mail is strictly prohibited save unless expressly authorised by the sender. The 
information contained in this message is intended for the named recipients only. It may contain privileged 
and confidential information and if you are not the addressee or the person responsible for delivering this to 
the addressee, you may not copy, distribute or take action in reliance on it. If you have received this 
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message in error, please notify the sender(s) immediately by telephone. Please also destroy and delete as 
soon as possible the message from your computer. 


